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Hi Regina,

I’ll certainly be out there with some sort of food giveaway. Unfortunately, our bbq trailer is in
use in another area over the weekend. 

We are trying to bring an available ASL vehicle out - just need to work our collection
schedules around. What time do you think it would be best to have a truck out (time frame) if
we can get one free?

Also would tacos or some other items be okay if we can’t find hotdogs?

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
SATX & RGV District Areas
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
Cell 210 772 6074

On Sep 30, 2021, at 10:14 AM, r carmona <events@uctx.gov> wrote:

Hi Chris,

Just wanted to follow up with you to see if WM was still coming out on Saturday for the
NNO event. If so, will you be giving out hotdogs as you mentioned?

Also, when would it be possible to get the bagster from you.

Thank you so much.
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